LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2023 PROPOSED BUDGET
JONESVILLE FIRE DISTRICT


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing has been scheduled for Tuesday, October 18, 2022, at 7 p.m. at Station 1, 953 Main Street, Clifton Park, NY to discuss the proposed budget for 2023 to be followed by a special meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners.  Copies of the proposed budget are available in the District Office M-F, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. or at the Town of Clifton Park Town Clerk’s office.
Dated: September 29, 2022
By Order of the Board of Fire Commissioners

of the Jonesville Fire District

in the Town of Clifton Park

Saratoga County, New York

Breann Parseghian, Secretary
Jonesville Fire District

